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My name is Terrie Perrine (terrieperrine@yahoo.com) and I am writing concerning a 
bill before the Environment and Natural Resources Committee LD 531. 
As a year round resident of Orland who has owned a small home on Toddy Pond 
since 1990 I urge that this bill is passed. Should the dam be removed the impact 
would definitely affect me and my property value. It would mean a significant loss of 
taxes to the town of Orland due to the large number of lake front homes. The state of 
Maine would lose a very popular public boat landing it just spent tax dollars on to 
upgrade. 


